
 

From: Byron Goyes   

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 1:23 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance 

 Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 To whom it may Concern.  

 My name is Byron Goyes and my address is 3 Courtleigh Sq, Brampton Ontario L6Z 1J2  

  

I have received a Notice for 

Application Number:   A-2024-0272 for 

Property Address:   7 Courtleigh Square 

Legal Description:   Plan M110, Part Lot 108, RP 43R6049, Parts 7 and 8, Ward 2 

Owner:  Rahul Arora 

Agent:   Manpreet Kohli 

Because my house is located within 60 meters 

Of the application address. 

  

I have lived at 3 Courtleigh SQ. since 1986 and have always considered this property to be located 

in a residential area.  Mr. Rahul has been in operation of his bussiness since he moved into his 

property at 7 Courtleigh Sq. About 2 years ago and his clients/helpers have given me and other 

neighbours bad times with parking as there is no enough parking available. His house has a parking 

space for 2 cars for their own vehicles but no parking space for the clients. 

I have already complained to the city for vehicles parked on the wrong side of the road blocking my 

entrance to the my own property. 

I oppose to a permit being allowed. 

  

Regards 

  

 



From: Byron Goyes   

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 1:51 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance 

 

You have my authorization to post the sent e-mail 

 

Thanks 

 

 


